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Principal’s Message  
 

Dear Bobcat families, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community Spotlight 

Special thanks to the following 

businesses in our community: 
 

 

Peppers Mexican Grill 

 

Lost and Found 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have MANY items in our Lost and 

Found area.  Please encourage your 

child to look for any missing items by 

Friday, 5/13.  Any items not claimed will 

be donated to charity. 

 

 

 

May Upcoming Events 

 

5/3-4th and 5th grades FSA ELA Day 1 

5/4-4th and 5tth grades FSA ELA Day 

2 

5/5-Koerner, Schank, Huggins, Perritt 

to Challenger 

5/5-1st Grade High Touch High Tech 

in classrooms 

5/6-1st Grade High Touch High Tech 

in classrooms 

5/6-5th Grade Skate World trip 

5/6-Darden, Munoz, Duclos to 

Challenger 

5/10-PTO Board Meeting @ 5:30 p.m. 

via Zoom 

5/10-Last day of Good News Club 

5/10-3rd, 4th, 5th grades FSA Math  

Day 1 

5/11-3rd, 4th, 5th grades FSA Math  

Day 2 

5/11-1st Grade Bowling trip 

5/12-5th Grade to Universal 

5/16-Tucker, Farris, Mitchell, 

Mayewski to Gulf Specimen Lab 

5/17-5th Grade Science Testing Day 1 

5/17-Widner, Schmidt, Vicks, Conner 

to Gulf Specimen Lab 

5/18-5th Grade Science Testing Day 2 

5/18-2nd Grade to Skate World 

5/19-2nd grade BUGZ performance @ 

6:30 p.m. 

5/19-Perritt/Schank Water Day 

5/20-Darden/Duclos Water Day 

5/20-5th Grade Field Day/Kickball 

5/23-PreK Water Day 

5/23-Early dismissal at 12:20 p.m. 

5/24-Koerner/Huggins/Munoz Water 

Day 

5/24-5th grade Walk of Honor and 

Promotion Ceremony @ 9:00 a.m. 

5/24-Early dismissal at 12:20 p.m. 

5/25-PreK Graduation @ 9:30 a.m. 

5/25-Last day of school!  Early 

dismissal @ 12:20 p.m. 
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As this school year draws to a 
close, I want to send a very simple 
and sincere message of thanks for 
all your support.  This is a special 
place to be because of the 
wonderful relationships that exist 
between home and school.  I hope 
you are able to enjoy some restful 
moments this summer.  Don’t 
forget to pick up a book or two.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

William Millard  

Principal 
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Yearbooks will be distributed to those 

who ordered on Friday, May 13th.  We 

do have some available for purchase 

until they run out.  Checks can be 

made payable to Buck Lake 

Elementary ($30).   
 

 

 

 

Congratulations on your retirement, 

Mrs. Perritt!   Thank you for your hard 

work and dedication to many, many 

Bobcats over the years!  You will be 

missed! 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for supporting our 

Book Fair! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


